
Visiting the Goodlettsville Branch Library

When I visit the library, I will try to talk quietly using my inside voice. Sometimes, 

the library gets very busy. When that happens, it can get very loud. There may 

be other children there that forget to talk quietly using their inside voice, but I will 

try to talk quietly even if a baby cries. I will try to walk when I am in the library. 

Sometimes there are a lot of children and grownups looking for books or reading 

or playing in different areas. There are activities on the wall I can sit and play 

with. Sometimes there are coloring sheets or special activities I can do. I can sit 

down at computers and play ABC Mouse. I will try to wait my turn if someone is 

playing with something I want to play with. I can sit on chairs to read alone or 

with my grown-up.  

If I need help finding something, I can ask the librarian at the desk. The librarian 

can help me find books, DVDs, and audiobooks. The librarian can also help me 

check out books and put books on hold if they are not available when I am there. 

If I want, I can use the self-checkout computer to check out my own books. I can 

ask my grown-up if I need help. I need to show my library card to check-out, or 

borrow, the book. I get to take the book home for three weeks. Then, I bring it 

back to the library for other kids to have a turn reading the book. 


